
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2020-03-19-058 

TO                  :   ALL COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS   
                           SPECIALTY SOCIETIES, AND AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 
 
DATE              :  MARCH 19, 2020 
 
SUBJECT       :  QUEZON CITY ON EXTREME ENHANCED COMMUNITY QUARANTINE 

 
Due to the recent order of the President to place the entire Luzon on Enhanced 

Community Quarantine,  Mayor Joy Belmonte has also placed the Quezon City under 

Extreme Enhanced Community Quarantine; thus, the PMA National Officers and Board of 

Governors decided to extend the lockdown of the PMA Office and allow the employees to 

work from home until further notice.   

 

For concerns and queries, you may still email us at philmedas@yahoo.com or call the 

official mobile numbers of the PMA (please check the letterhead). 

 

Rest assured that the PMA premises are still strictly secured and that we have assigned 

personnel who live nearby and Security Guards who were provided temporary shelter 

inside the PMA, who may receive donations or other important documents from time to 

time.  Please coordinate with any of our staff first prior to visiting the PMA Office.  

 

Thank you for your kind understanding and cooperation. Let us not cease from praying as 

we battle the challenges that we face with the COVID-19 crisis.  Stay safe, everyone and 

may the Lord be with us all. 

 

 

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD   JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
Secretary General    President 
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